From: Alan Ehrlich 
Sent: August-29-12 3:34 PM
To: Adrian Paradis (Adrian.Paradis@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca)
Subject: Hearing presentation extension

Adrian,

In response to the delay receiving the YKDFN presentation, I’m writing to confirm that the Giant team has an additional two days to submit its hearing presentation.  Please submit it by 5:00 pm on Friday August 31st, 2012.

Thanks,

Alan Ehrlich
Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 

Tel: 867.766.7056 ; Fax: 867. 766.7074
Toll Free: 1.866.912.3472 
aehrlich@reviewboard.ca



From: Todd Slack [mailto:tslack@ykdene.com] 
Sent: August-22-12 4:26 PM
To: Alan Ehrlich
Subject: Giant Submissions

Hi Alan. 

YKDFN have developed a position, but because of the importance and level of concern surrounding the issue it was referred to the August 29th, 2012 Chief and Council meeting for further discussion and consideration. At this point, all I can confirm that Chief Edward Sangris will present on Monday, September 10th. 

Regards,  

Todd Slack
Research and Regulatory Specialist
Land and Environment
Yellowknives Dene First Nation
P.O. Box 2514
Yellowknife, NT
X1A 2P8
p. (867) 766-3496
f. (867) 766-3497
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